
New Leadership Team at the ABNM
The ABNM is pleased to announce that Kirk Frey, MD, PhD became the Executive Director, and Joanna Fair, 
MD, PhD became the Associate Executive Director of the ABNM on July 13, 2024.

Dr. Frey served as a director of the ABNM from 2007-2015 and served as Chair in 
2012. He has been the Associate Executive Director since 2022. He also currently 
serves as the ABNM’s representative to the American Board of Medical Specialties 
Committee on Continuing Certification. As Associate Executive Director, Dr. Frey 
has had primary responsibility for production of the In-Training, Certification, and 
Maintenance of Certification exams. He has also been responsible for continuing 
development of CertLink®, the ABNM’s longitudinal assessment program. Dr. Frey 
served on the ACGME Nuclear Medicine Review Committee from 2014-2021 and 
was Chair from 2018-2021. Dr. Frey is also Professor of Radiology and Neurology at 
the University of Michigan, and the David E. Kuhl Collegiate Professor of Nuclear 
Medicine in Radiology since 2010. He served as the Chief, Division of Nuclear 

Medicine at the University of Michigan in Ann Arbor from 2004-2021. He is an internationally recognized 
expert in radionuclide imaging of neurodegenerative disorders.

Dr. Fair served as a director of the ABNM from 2014-2020 and served as Chair in 2020.  
Dr. Fair was instrumental in the development of CertLink, the ABNM’s longitudinal 
assessment program. Dr. Fair is also Professor of Radiology at the University of New 
Mexico and was designated Regents’ Professor in 2023.  She was Chief of Nuclear 
Medicine from 2010-2018 and has been a Vice Chair in the Department of Radiology 
since 2016.   She also recently served as Senior Associate Dean of Graduate Medical 
Education and Designated Institutional Official for the University of New Mexico 
School of Medicine. Dr. Fair has served in many leadership roles in the Society of 
Nuclear Medicine and Molecular Imaging and is a nationally recognized expert in 
GME. 


